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Friday 2nd July 2021 

Newsletter 

The Class letters  have been sent home today with your child to inform you of your child’s new 

class for September. 

 

There will be an opportunity for them to meet their new class teacher in the afternoon on  

Friday 9th July.  All covid guidelines will be followed with sanitizing of the classroom and area 

in between the classes moving around. 

JELLY IMAGES - PHOTOS 

 

Jelly Images visited us on  

Monday this week to take individual photos. 

 

The photo proofs will be sent home with your 

child as soon as we receive them in school 

from the photographer. (This should be next 

week). 

 

All orders will be placed directly with Jelly 

Images. 

 

Please do not send any orders or money into  

school. 

 

Thank you. 

BEST WISHES  

 

We would like to wish Mrs Blakeston from 

Poppy Class all the best as she starts her 

maternity leave today. Ready to welcome 

her new baby which is due next week. 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 2021 

 

 

09/07/21 - Class Swap 

22/07/21 - Year 6 Leavers Disco  

23/07/21 - Last day of term 

26/07/21 - 03/09/21 Summer Holidays 

06/09/21 - Non pupil Day 

07/09/21 - Non pupil Day 

08/09/21 - Children return to school 

LUNCH REMINDER 

ALL SCHOOL LUNCHES MUST BE PAID 

FOR IN ADVANCE PLEASE 

 

Please ensure your child’s Parent Pay 

lunch account is topped up today 

and any amount owing cleared ready for 

Monday 

 

Please contact the school  

office if you need any help. 

Thank you. 



PLYMOUTH SCHOOLS SPORTS PARTNERSHIP - MULTI SKILLS & BOCCIA 

 

“Multi skills photos below with both of the Year 3 classes. The children enjoyed different 

activities and at the end they were presented with certificates.”  

 

BOCCIA 

 

“Last week a sports coach from  

PSSP came in and coached a  session of 

Boccia with Bluebell Class. The children 

had to take turns to throw balls in order to 

get closer to the white one. The closest to 

the white ball wins. It was a very  

competitive but fun afternoon!” 

 



      SHOUT OUT! 

 

Honeysuckle – Dalton M for always trying his hardest with his learning.  

Cornflower – Obinna and Cameron 

Teasel – Jacob, Mazie and Urte 

Poppy -  Wyatt, Saphia, Hollie, Priyah, Leonie and Lola for scoring full marks in their  

multiplication check.  

Primrose – Vinnie and Dominic – for great effort in planning their writing 

Dandelion – Kane and Kaden for fantastic effort this week.  

Violet – Carina K for her enthusiasm learning time and Oscar S for his supportive work and 

great role model to others.  

Buttercup – Magdalena and Dollie 

Bluebell – Lauren H – great effort this week in making the right choices.  

Daisy – Evie for an excellent letter written this week.  

Snowdrop & Foundation – Brodie and Frankie – trying really hard this week. 

Attendance for W/c 21st  June 2021 

The expected average percentage  

attendance for a child is 96%. Please see 

below the current class attendance data. 

         Daisy  99.2%  

 Bluebell  96.1%  

 Buttercup  87.2%  

 Violet      92.3%  

 Dandelion           92.1%  

 Poppy           97.9%  

 Primrose  87.3%  

 Teasel  89.6%  

 Cornflower 90.5%  

 Honeysuckle 92.3% 

It is vitally important that  your child 

attends school every day unless unwell. 

 

If your child is unwell or won’t be attending 

school for any reason, please remember to 

call the school to inform us by 9.00am. If 

we do not receive a call your child will have 

an unauthorised absence mark and if their  

attendance drops below 90% the EWO will 

be involved. 

Thank you. 

WEBSITE AND FACEBOOK 

 

Please follow us on our  

Facebook page - Weston Mill 

Community Primary 

 

 

You can also check our website for  

latest news, dates and letters. 

MESSAGE FROM THE SITE MANAGER 

 

 

 

 

Important message for all parents. Please 

ensure when entering and leaving the 

school grounds that all adults and children 

keep to the main path. Please do not  go 

up near the Forest School/Dome area or 

onto the field until further notice.  This is to 

keep everyone safe at all times.  

 

Thank you 



 

Please see the link below where parents can find out more and book online: 

https://www.ymcaplymouth.org.uk/holidayclub/ 

 

https://www.ymcaplymouth.org.uk/holidayclub/

